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(Insert Date)
Dear __________,
The purpose of this (letter/email) is to thank you for your participation in the Partners in Giving Campaign. Your contribution made an impact.
To date, our department raised ($XXX).
Your contribution truly encouraged participation, and on behalf of all who will benefit from your generosity, THANK YOU.
So far combined, University, UW Health, and State employees raised ($XXX) for the Partners in Giving Campaign.
I'm grateful for your kindness.
Sincerely,
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